PALETTEERS' MEMBERSHIP MEETING NOTES FROM 10-27-15

Treasurer's Report: not available on this day

Holiday Committee: Cathy Adams reported that the group has not officially met, but noted that a vote at the last group meeting it was decided to have a potluck in the Milne Room. The room has been reserved for the Holday Party on Wednesday Dec. 9th. The Holiday Committee needs a chairperson.

Free American Artist magazines were generously made available from Bob Murphy. Members took them with the balance taken Saturday by a library employee for a teen collage project.

Friday Painting Sessions in the Milne Room: Painting sessions are available to members on Friday afternoons beginning Oct. 31 from 1:30-3:30. For the first three Fridays in November the sessions will be held from 1:00 to 3:00 pm at the Milne Room. Participants will bring their own projects to work on!

Art Hanging System for the Milne Room: Usually the Paletteers donate \$600 to the library each year. This year the Librarian Sarah has agreed to us donating and installing an art hanging system that Bob has been researching recently. The most user-friendly system was chosen. It is a system of 40" and 60" rods that will attach to the rails and enable us to easily hang paintings without using wire or line. This system will cost approximately \$570 and will be ordered and installed by the Paletteers in lieu of the usual monetary donation mentioned above.

Upcoming Nov-Dec. show registration: will be held on Fri. Oct 30 from 3:30 to 5:30 and Sat. Oct. 31 am from 10-12. Each member may bring a maximum of 3 paintings labeled and a \$5 registration fee. The show will be up from Nov. 2 through Dec. 18th, the pick up date.

The Reception for the Fall Art Show is Nov. 4th from 5:30 – 7 pm in the Milne Rm. Bring finger foods.

The Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Melinde Kantor, Secretatry